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Welcome back to the start of the Autumn 2 term! 

We have been celebrating UK Parliament week in school this week. 

We learnt more about the British Value ‘Democracy’ in assembly on 
Monday, and about different political parties in the UK work within 

Parliament. We re-enacted our own political vote to understand 

how this works too!  

On Friday, we welcomed MP Tom Randall - MP for Gedling - into 

school. Tom shared how he became an MP and decided upon this 

career choice. We then shared our views with Tom about change 

Warren pupils would like to see in and around our local area, 

including: 

- Wanting to address the growing cost of food and electricity bills 

- Wanting to have more police presence in the area to stop 

vandalism 

- For open, green spaces in the local area to not be used for 

building new housing.  
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A message from our Headteachers 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year: 96%.  

It is so important your child is coming to school every day to 

reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this week 

is 90%. 

If your child is absent from school, we ask that you 

communicate every day with school to share reasons why 

your child is absent from school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 87.7% 

F2: 91.9%  

Y1: 90.6% 

Y2: 79% 

Y3: 95.1% 

Y4: 89.8% 

Y5: 92.4% 

Y6: 92.7% 

Well done to Year 3 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

 

 

A message from Mrs Shaw – Assistant Headteacher and Behaviour 

Lead: 

 

Next week in school, we will be learning more about anti-bullying 

week. We are inviting children all across school to wear odd socks to 

school with their uniform on Monday. Odd Socks Day is a national day 

to raise awareness of anti-bullying, and we will be learning more 

about this in assembly. 

 

We will also be learning about the acronym S.T.O.P. We will be using 

this to help the children understand how to define bullying. Please 

find an image of it’s meaning below: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information about bullying can also be found to support 

parents and carers at: 

https://www.nationalbullyinghelpline.co.uk/kids.html  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

Attendance update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that at the end of this half term, we will be 

completing our prize draw for the following prizes: 

 Attendance over 97% - voucher for both parent 

(£200) and child (£100) 

 Most improved attendance this term – voucher for 

child worth £100 

Attendance-opoly prizes for this week! 

1st place – Y3 who have won a trip to the park next week 

2nd place –  Y6 who have won 15 teamwork treasures 

 

You may have noticed a new 

attendance board in the 

playground! This board is to 

inform parents and carers of 

weekly attendance for each 

class. 

96% and above 

96-91% 

90% and below 

The children spoke so 

articulately and confidently to 

Tom and were an absolute 

credit to the school in how 

mature they were about issues 

important to them. 

 

https://www.nationalbullyinghelpline.co.uk/kids.html


Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Martyna for settling in to the new half term well & Holly for 

being kind to all of her friends. 

F2:  Quinley for settling into F2 well & Eva for being a kind friend 

and helping others. 

Y1:  Keila for settling into Y1 so well & Chloe for her dedication to 

getting to 50 reads during half term! 

Y2: Lillie for settling so well into Y2, sharing her history knowledge 

with the class & Lily for also settling in well and being so kind. 

Y3:  Alfie for always showing respect and following the school rules 

& Kunal for amazing work in Maths lessons. 

Y4:  Peyton for being polite, respectful and kind, and settling into 

Y4 brilliantly & Josh for showing maturity and improving his ability 

to problem solve. 

Y5:  Gracie for super creative writing and improvements to 

handwriting & Jake for a great description of common factors in 

Maths. 

Y6:  Cece for incredibly creative ideas when writing her character 

description & Aron for his careful and considered problem solving 

in Maths. 

Best seats in the house winners this week: 

Mrs Salam chose Kalani and Cayla this week for their kindness, joy 

and compassion towards others, especially when they come into 

school in the mornings! Well done! 
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Key dates 

Autumn 2 

Date Event 

13.11.23 Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying Week 

13.11.23 Celebrating Inter-Faith Week across 

school with various faith leaders 

completing assemblies and 

workshops 

14.11.23 Y5 Visit to Broadway Cinema 

17.11.23 Children in Need Day  

17.11.23 The Great Project starts in Year 5 

20.11.23 When I Grow Up Week – postponed 

until Spring term 

22.11.23 F2/Y1 visit to new Central Library 

24.11.23 IntoFilm Festival visit to cinema for  

Y4 

29.11.23 Year 3 Stone Age Trip to Brackenhurst 

5.12.23 Christmas in the City choir event 

5.12.23 Drama Club visit to Nottingham 

Playhouse for Pantomime (7pm) 

7.12.23 Christmas Fayre from 2.30pm 

12.12.23 Whole School Pantomime visit 

13.12.23 EYFS & KS1 Nativity – afternoon 

performance  

14.12.23 Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinner Day 

14.12.23 EYFS & KS1 Nativity – evening 

performance 

18.12.23 KS2 Carol Concert at Emmanuel 

Church – 10am 

18.12.23 EYFS & KS1 Christmas Crafts with 

parents and carers – 2pm 

19.12.23 KS2 Christmas Crafts with parents and 

carers – 9am 

19.12.23 End of the term – finish at 2pm 

20.12.23 Warren Inset Day 
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Career of the week 

This section of the newsletter is where we will be sharing 

information about a job or career, which you can then share with 

your child, to inspire or interest them in different career options! 

This week’s career is: An electrician 

An electrician would take part in day-to-day tasks such as building, 

installing and maintaining electrical systems and panels in homes 

or buildings, like schools! 

Skills that are useful if you were interested in a career like this are: 

Interested in science, particularly Physics and being hands on, as 

well as enjoying making things work or making repairs. You will 

also need to be good at problem solving and managing 

customers. 

Routes into the industry: You can become an electrician by 

studying a BTEC at college or completing an apprenticeship.  

More information can be found here: 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/electrician  

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/job-profiles/electrician


 

What we’ve been up to this week! 

 Year 6 visited Cineworld Nottingham for the Into Film Festival. They watched ‘The Railway Children Return’. The children’s 
behaviour was exceptional on the visit and was commented on by several members of the public whilst out on the visit! 

 Year 5 visited the Ridge Adventure Centre for winning the award of the best class attendance in Autumn 1. 

 Some of the Year 6 Play Leaders attended the Young Sports Ambassadors Conference at Harvey Hadden on Tuesday, ran by 

School Sport Nottingham. The children developed teamwork and leadership skills to use in an Active Club project they will be 

running across the next few months! 

 Some pupils in Year 5 represented the school at the Nottingham High School Tag Rugby Festival at Valley Road on Friday. 

 Children in F1 have been taking part in Bikeability with Mrs Ford! The children have been practicing wearing a helmet and 

learning how to use balance bikes safely. 

 Children in The Burrow attended their first swimming lesson at Ken Martin Leisure Centre.  

 Children in F2 have been busy learning how to make chapattis! The children have been reading the story ‘The Runaway 

Chapatti’, learnt how to make this special type of bread, and they got to try out their baking! 
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Cybersprinters – Online Safety Game for 7-11 year olds. 

We have had an exciting new interactive online security 

resource for 7-11 year olds shared with us. 

 

Young people are growing up in an increasingly digital world, 

exposing them to both the opportunities and risks of the 

internet. CyberSprinters empowers them to make smart 

decisions about staying secure online. 

 

The digital game can be played on phone, tablet and desktop, 

and is supported by a suite of activities to be led by educational 

practitioners working with 7-11 year olds. Parents and carers can 

also try the CyberSprinter puzzles with their children at home! 

 

Find a link to the game below: 

 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/collection/cybersprinters/the-game 

Scooter Pod 

We have a brand new scooter pod now available in the 

playground. The pod can be used to store your child’s scooter if 
they come to school in this way. It can be found by the outdoor 

classroom. 

L.E.A.D Academy Trust Christmas Card  

We have been asked for any pupils who would be interested in 

creating some festive artwork for the front of the L.E.A.D 

Academy Trust annual Christmas Card. They are looking for a fun 

and festive illustration they can use to send out to schools and 

partners of the trust. If your child would like to create a piece to 

submit, please bring this into school by 22nd November.  

Children in Need Day  

Children are invited to wear spots to school to celebrate 

Children In Need day on Friday 17th November. We are asking 

for a donation of £1 which will be given to the charity. We will 

also be hosting a cake sale at the end of the day, led by the 

Primary Parliament. 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/collection/cybersprinters/the-game


 

Week 3 lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegetarian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Mexican Quorn pasta bake Chocolate sponge with 

custard 

 

 

Cheese and beans 

Tuesday Loaded jacket potato 

with cheese and bacon 

Loaded jacket potato with 

cheese and spring onions 

 

Fresh fruit salad Beans 

Wednesday Roast chicken and 

stuffing with mashed 

potato and peas 

 

Quorn roast with mashed 

potato and peas 

Vegeterian fruit salad Cheese and beans 

Thursday Beef lasagne with garlic 

bread and sweetcorn 

Quorn lasagne with garlic 

bread and sweetcorn 

 

 

Strawberry iced smoothie Coleslaw 

Friday Children in Need themed lunch 

Chicken nuggets/Quorn nuggets 

Chips and beans 

Pudsey Bear biscuits 

Chocolate milkshare 
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If your child is having a packed lunch, please ensure you are making healthy choices for your child to eat. Below 

shows the ‘Eat Well Guide’ which is what is recommended to be eaten on a daily basis to maintain a healthy diet. 
We have also included some healthy lunchbox ideas. More information can also be found at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/  
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https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/


 

 



 



 



 



 


